
 
 

 

March 8, 2013 

 

 

VIA IBFS 
Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 

Federal Communications Commission 

445 12th Street, S.W. 

Washington, DC 20554 

 

    Re:  Broadpoint License Co., LLC 

   Surrender of Satellite Earth Station Authorizations 

    

Dear Secretary Dortch:   

 

 Broadpoint License Co., LLC, but its attorneys, hereby surrenders for immediate 

cancellation the Satellite Earth licenses set forth in Attachment 1. 

 

Please contact the undersigned at 703-584-8678 if any questions arise concerning the 

above-referenced matter. 

 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

 

/s/ 

 

   ____________________________ 

   Todd Slamowitz 

   Attorney for Broadpoint Wireless License Co., LLC 
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